
Homework Survey Summary.

In Term 1, we invited parents / guardians, staff and students from years 2-6 to participate in a
homework survey to be part of the conversation in developing Galilee’s updated homework
policy and procedures. These survey results became part of the decision making process and
informed a Homework Team on current thoughts and feelings around homework. Current
research in the space of homework was included.

Together with data collected from parents and guardians, staff and students in Years 2-6,
alongside current research and educator’s expertise, the committee made an informed decision
on updating our homework policy and procedures.

This updated homework policy and procedures will be presented to the wider staff in the coming
weeks and following that, will be shared with our parents and guardians. Comprehensive
communication will be sent alongside the new policy that is shared.

We thank everyone who participated in the surveys and were part of the process of reviewing
Galilee’s Homework Policy.

Please see below some of the survey results:

Parent/Guardian Survey:







Staff results:





Year 3 Results:





Year 4 Results:





Year 5 Results:





Year 6 Results:






